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o The 8th grade students in Student Council participated in the Detroit Pistons Leadership 

Day. The kids learned about marketing, management, and hospitality from the leaders of 
the Pistons organization. They then took a tour of Little Caesars Arena and watched the 
Pistons play the Pacers. Thanks to Sydney Hammerstein for organizing this event! 

 
o Two DMS students were awarded a grant from the Dansville Schools Foundation for an 

inflatable Gaga Ball pit, which will be used for tournaments at lunch recess.  
 

o The DMS and DHS Student Councils organized Family Fun Night for the community. 
Everyone was excited to have this favorite event return. Students enjoyed a variety of 
games, prizes, a cake walk, bounce house, and hot chocolate from the Kona truck. 

 
o We continue to focus on one of the 7 Mindsets each month with House activities. Several 

students were recently recognized by teachers for going above and beyond with being 
100% Accountable. 

 
o Students in grades 6-12 had an opportunity to participate in Career Day. Dansville’s 

CapCAN advisor Sophia Mackoul organized the event, which allowed students to hear 
several different professionals speak about their careers. 

 
 

    
 

 


